Dear Guardians:

This past week your student learned to sew buttons on material. Some were very creative and
made a pattern from the buttons. The students became very aware that buttons had to be sewn
on tightly for them to last.

This week your student will be cutting a pattern onto material. They will have the choice of
cutting out a heart or oval shape and will be able to sew decorative items on them. Since our
class is still meeting on the stage of the auditorium, they will be doing more hand-stitching. If
you have any lace or rick-rack you are not using, donations to our class are highly appreciated.
Some of the students still have not turned in their permission slips for this class. | will need
them in order to plan cooking activities later this semester.

| wish to thank the families that have contributed to this class. It helps make this class
successful for your student.

Looking forward to another fun week in Home Economics.

Mrs. Hilborn



